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The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Loan Guaranty Service (LGY) is re-platforming 
the VA Loan Electronic Interface (VALERI) system.  The new platform is planned to be 
deployed in March 2019.  VA is looking for assistance by reaching out to the industry for 
“Points of Contact” that would be able to test the connectivity for our new system.   
      
Please notify VA via the VALERI helpdesk (VALERIHELPDESK.VBACO@va.gov) if you 
would like to support testing in the near future and provide the “Points of Contact” 
information.  You may direct any questions or concerns regarding the changes to the 
VALERI Platform to the VALERI helpdesk.  If you have technical questions regarding 
testing specifically, please contact: Shamika Bradley (Shamika.Bradley@va.gov), VA 
Office of Information & Technology.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. 
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